
Wawota United Church Local Board Meeting 
The Wawota United Church met on June 8th at 7:00pm. Those in attendance were Roy 
Bortolotto, Joanne Corkish, Linda Birnie, Sandra Murray, Betty Wyatt, Wendy Brehaut and 
Myrna Olson. 
 
Roy opened the meeting with a short prayer. Chairperson Joanne called the meeting to order 
and Myrna read the minutes from the March 11th meeting. Myrna adopted them as read. 
Sandra seconded the motion. Carried 
 
Old Business...1. The Covenant of Mutual Commitment and Accountability and support 
between Crossroads and living Skies Regional Council was accepted. 
                        2.Crossroads Constitution and Mission Statement was finalized. 
 
Worship Report...Communion will be celebrated in October on World Communion Sunday.          
Roy will be taking holidays in August.  If possible, we will be planning on having a Kid's Club on 
Sept. 13th,20th,27th and Oct.4th.  During the summer, Roy will introduce different topics 
deviating from the lectionary for his services. 
 
Property Report....Betty Wyatt planted flowers in the flower pots! Thank you, Betty. 
 
Pastoral Report.....Roy will phone all of the shut-ins again. Seven people are receiving handouts. 
 
M&S Report... Balance as May 31st is $578.55 with$303.55 having been sent to M&S. 
 
Memorial Report... Balance May 31st $8901.34. 
 
Wendy adopted these reports. Linda seconded. Carried. 
 
New Business....Roy reported that he had a graveside service for May Hambleton on May 28th.  
Services being planned are A. Swallow on June 10th, Annie Easton, June 19th, Eunice Murray 
June 26th and Tom Dorrance July 16th. Graveside services can have 150 participants.  
 
New Business.... After a brief discussion, Betty Wyatt moved that once the government 
removes the Covid restrictions, the United Church should follow suit. Linda seconded the 
motion. Carried. 
 
Linda moved that we cancel church services for all of August and resume on Sept.5th. Betty 
seconded the motion. Carried. 
 
Roy is still supervising services in Langbank and taking 4 services per year at Whitewood.  
 
Next meeting will September 14th at 7:00 pm at the church. 
 
Sandra moved we adjourn the meeting at 7:45 pm 


